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Millen Primary School 
ABN:  51 797 436 279 

100 Etwell Street, East Victoria Park, WA 6101 

P:  08 9264 7600    E:  millen.ps@education.wa.edu.au 

Restricted Library Book Borrowing Permission 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

The Millen Primary School library has books which students can only borrow with parental 
permission. These are books such as the Hunger Games series which include young adult 
concepts. 

If you would like your child to borrow these books from the library, please complete the 
attached permission slip and return it to your child’s teacher. 

Please contact your child’s teacher if you would like to discuss this further. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Isobel Comrie 

Principal 

 

 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Restricted Library Book Borrowing Permission 
 

 

I ____________________________ (Parent/guardian name) give permission for my  

 

child ____________________________ (name) to borrow restricted books from the Millen 

Primary School library. 

 

Signature of parent/guardian: ____________________________________ 

 

Date:__________________ 

 


